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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 25 
Tuesday, 29 December 2020 

 

Dear Members, 
 
We regret to inform you that a staff from the Administration Office has tested 
positive with COVID-19 (C11s). The said staff has been on leave since the 24th 
December 2020. 
 
All members of staff from the Frontline, Operational and Administration Office are 
scheduled for a COVID-19 test tomorrow, Wednesday 30 December 2020. 
 
The Administration Office is closed immediately for deep cleaning and sanitization 
and will be closed for 10 days from 30 December 2020 to 8 January 2021. All the 
staff will be home-quarantined during the said period. 
 
We continue to work closely with the Ministry of Health (MOH) and take all 
necessary precautionary and preventive measures 
 
Please observe strict SOP’s issued by the authorities and the Club, please stay 
safe. 
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